CONTRA COSTA **COUNTY &** THE INCORPORATED CITIES THEREIN

Electricat Code Interpretations Committee '40NE: (925) 372-88

SECRETARY

1024 COURT STREET

MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 94553-1733

FAX: (925) 372-0282

August 14, 2013

TO:

ALL ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS, INSPECTORS, AND BUILDING OFFICIALS IN CONTRA COSTA COUNTY

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The next meeting of the Electrical Code Interpretations Committee will held on Tuesday. September 10, 2013, 11:45 a.m., at Zio Fraedo's Restaurant, 611 Gregory Lane, Pleasant Hill, CA. The purpose of our meeting is to work toward a uniform interpretation of the National Electrical Code throughout the area. To do that, we need the participation of as many Inspection Departments as possible.

The program for this meeting will be "Title 24 Revisions Affecting the Electrical Industry," featuring Mr. Brian Gardiner from Associated Lighting Representatives, Inc. and Mr. Ryan Smillie from WattStopper. The new Title 24 regulations become effective on January 1, 2014.

As always, the luncheon will be hosted by the Electrical Alliance of Contra Costa and is free of charge to all participants. Because we anticipate a larger-than-normal group, we ask that you RSVP using the form below. Please email sspare@ccneca.org, or fax to (925) 372-0282.

Best wishes,

ELECTRICAL CODE INTERPRETATIONS COMMITTEE

Michael Geller Secretary

# Attending	will be attending from:	
-------------	-------------------------	--